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Marmore MENA Intelligence, a wholly owned 
subsidiary of Markaz, Kuwait Financial 
Centre was felicitated by the CFA Society 
India as a ‘Silver Employer’ under their 
‘Employer Recognition Program’ on 5th April 
2024 in Mumbai, India. Mr. M.R. Raghu, 
CEO of Marmore MENA Intelligence and the 
Economic Advisor for Markaz received the 
award at the event. Marmore was among 20 
organizations recognized for collaborating 
with the CFA Institute and CFA Society India, 
after an evaluation of over 400 employers in 
India. 

Mr. Raghu obtained his CFA Charter from 
the CFA Institute in 2003 and has actively 
been associated with the CFA Institute 
as a volunteer since. He was the founding 
board member of CFA Bahrain Society and 
founding President of CFA Kuwait Society. 
He was also a member of Education Advisory 

Committee of CFA Institute from 2012 until 
2019. This commitment to the CFA Institute 
has continued to play a vital part in the 
operating environment at Marmore.

Considering the nature of projects delivered 
by Marmore with the combination of finance 
and research, the knowledge provided by 
the CFA Program proves conducive to the 
Marmore team in excelling at their work. 
Candidates who have already obtained the 
CFA Charter or in the process of appearing 
for their CFA Level 2&3 exams are a part of 
the Marmore team. To this end, the company 
was one of the key participants in the CFA 
Career Day program held in Chennai on 
January 20, 2024, providing career guidance 
and insights about opportunities for CFA 
candidates and aspirants.
Marmore is also committed to the upskilling 
of its employees, both in terms of monetary 



compensation and providing a diverse 
learning environment. The company 
encourages its employees to pursue the CFA 
Program by actively reimbursing the fees 
paid upon successful completion of the CFA 
program. 

The environment offers an encouraging 
learning space with a combination of 
experienced finance professionals and 

budding talent working on real time research-
based consulting projects. 

We would like to thank the CFA Institute 
and the CFA Society India for recognizing 
Marmore’s role and collaboration with the 
CFA society. We are committed to furthering 
this partnership in the future in the areas of 
talent acquisition, training, and internships. 


